
 

 

 

 

August 22, 2016 
 

SENATE FLOOR ALERT  
 

AB 2622 (Nazarian) – Property taxation: certificated  
aircraft assessment  

As Amended August 19, 2016 – SUPPORT 
Senate Third Reading File  

 
  
The California State Association of Counties (CSAC) supports Assembly Bill 2622 
(Nazarian) and respectfully requests your AYE vote on the Senate Floor. This bill would 
extend the existing lead county system for certified aircraft assessments for three years, 
until the end of fiscal year 2019-2020. 
 
The soon-to-expire lead county system was the result of collaboration between the 
Board of Equalization, the airline industry, and county assessors a decade ago. County 
assessors have faithfully carried out their duties related to commercial air carrier-owned 
property assessments using the now well-established and successful methodology. In 
addition to extending the lead county system, AB 2622 would also make several 
administrative changes that promote the adoption of best practices and streamlining 
steps to help minimize burdens on airline industry resources.  
 
We believe that county assessors collectively are the most efficient taxing entities in the 
state and will continue to serve all parties well in their duties under this measure. For 
these reasons, CSAC is pleased to support AB 2622 and respectfully requests your AYE 
vote. If you have any questions about our position, please do not hesitate to contact 
Dorothy Johnson Holzem at (916) 327-7500, ext. 515.  

 
 
 

cc: Honorable Adrin Nazarian, California State Assembly 

 


